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Dear EPD,

I am writing to you to oppose the proposal of Materials Recovery Facility in Fyshwick. My
reasons for the opposition are as follows: 

1. This facility is too close to the residential area. Some residential houses are within
300m.

2. The facility will produce lots of smelly odor and harmful particle which will pollute the
air.

3. The facility will increase the traffic and noise which will affect the surroundings. 

All these adverse factors will have significant effect on residents health in the long term.
The environmental and social costs is enormous.

I will greatly appreciate you if you could please consider my opposition seriously and
disapprove this proposal.

Kind regards,

Local Resident 

Sent from BlueMail




